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Via Overnight Delivery

6 October 1999

Ms. Carole J. Washburn
Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
Olympia, Washington 98504

RE: Rules Relating to Commission General % Tariffs: Chapter 480-80 WAC,
Docket No. UT-991301

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are an original and ten (10) copies of the Initial Comments of Telecommunications
Resellers Association (TRA) filed pursuant to the Commission’s September 14, 1999 Notice
of Opportunity to File Written Comments, in the above-captioned proceeding.  An electronic
copy of TRA’s initial comments has been submitted to the Commission via electronic mail.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to me.

Sincerely,

Telecommunications Resellers Association

Andrew O. Isar
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